
Notice of Public Hearing 

for the 

2023 Southampton Fire District Budget 
  

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing for the 2022 Southampton Fire District Budget held 
on October 18, 2022, at 7:30 P.M. at the Community House, 743 Montauk Hwy, Water Mill, NY 11976.  
There is parking in the rear as well as on the street. 

  

 The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to permit public view of the proposed budget for the 
Southampton Fire District for the fiscal year 2023. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the proposed budget will be filed with the Town Clerk as 
of October 12, 2022, and is available for review at that office, and is also available for review at the 
Office of the Board of Fire Commissioners, by appointment only, on Wednesdays between the hours of 
9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 

  

 By ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF THE SOUTHAMPTON FIRE DISTRICT, 
Town of Southampton, County of Suffolk, State of New York. 

 

 

        Kristin White,     
        Secretary 

        Southampton Fire District 


